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Curriculum Days—Thursday 12th and Friday 13th September 2024 

These dates are student free days for staff professional development. Out of School Hours Care will be 

available from 7:00am—6:00pm both days. Please let Hayley M know if you need to book in, her email 

is: Hayley.money@education.vic.gov.au 
 

Parent and Carer Opinion Survey 

Thank you so much to everyone who has had a chance to complete the survey, we appreciate it as we 

know parents are so busy. The Department of Education has extended the survey deadline to Friday 

20th September if you would still like to participate. We are keen to get feedback from as many people 

as possible so that we can work to improve student learning and wellbeing for all. The survey is confi-

dential and should only take 10-15 minutes. The log in details were sent as an attachment in uEdu-

cateUs and previous newsletters. 
 

Volunteers Wanted at School 

We know how busy families are and it can be a challenge to keep in touch with what is happening at 

school and feel involved in your children’s learning. We want to maximise opportunities for families to 

be involved in events and learning programs at school. One of the ways we are planning to do this is to 

invite more volunteers into school. We are seeking helpers for running Breakfast Club and listening to 

students read before school (8:30—8:50am). Alternatively, you may be interested in helping with 

things cooking or gardening with students. We welcome parents, grandparents and family members 

who are interested in helping to contact me for a chat on 5774 7341.  
 

All volunteers are required to have a valid Working With Children Check (WWCC), in line with our Child 

Safe Policies and Standards. It free to apply for a volunteer WWCC online, via https://

service.vic.gov.au/services/working-with-children. Our Business Manager, Lorraine is in the office 

Tuesdays and Fridays and can help you with an application.  

 

Activity Adventure Days for Non Campers-Wednesday 18th—20th September 

We have organised a ‘camp at school’ experience for our students who are not attending the Phillip 

Island camp. Students will come to school each day and return home at the end of the school day. The 

itinerary will be as follows: 
 

Wednesday 18th September 

• Land for Wildlife Fun- building forts, campfire and making damper 

Thursday 19th September 

• Melbourne Museum Excursion  - students will travel by bus to Melbourne, spend the day 

touring the Museum, including the new triceratops exhibit.  

Friday 20th September 

• ELF Reading Day excursion - Students will dress up as book characters and travel by bus to 

Alexandra for the local ELF Reading Day event. They will participate in a costume parade 

and listen to volunteers reading picture books outside the local businesses in Grant St. This 

is a very special event and several schools, kindergartens and day care centres participate.  
 

The permission form will be sent to relevant parents on uEducateUs early next week. 

 

https://service.vic.gov.au/services/working-with-children
https://service.vic.gov.au/services/working-with-children


Direct Deposit Payments 
Direct Deposit payments can be made 
when paying for camps, excursions, etc.    
 
If paying online, please be sure to put 
your child’s name and reason for payment 
in the reference section. 
 
Payments can be made to Buxton Primary 
by going online to:-  

 
Commonwealth Bank. (CBA)  

BSB: 063255 
Account No: 10126565 

Account Name:  
Buxton Primary School Council 

Important Dates: 
 

Thursday 12th & Friday 13th September 
Curriculum Days 

Wednesday 18th to Friday 20th September 
Phillip Island Camp 

Friday 20th September 
Final day of Term 3—2:10pm Finish 

 
Term 4  

7 October to 20 December 

Friday 30th August 2024 
Huntah has been focused on working  

cooperatively with others in class.  
Keep it up Huntah! 

Friday 6th September 2024 
Betty has been very focused in Maths 
and is making great progress. Keep up 

the great work Betty!  

Phillip Island Camp 

The camp is not far away now, with the 18th September approaching fast.  Thank  you to those fami-

lies who have paid the fee for the camp.  It would be great if all payments could be made before 

Tuesday 17th September.  If you require a payment plan, please speak to Sarah or Lorraine.  If you 

are eligible for the use of CSEF to pay for the camp, you should have received a letter stating the bal-

ance required. 

 

School Saving Bonus 

The School Saving Bonus will provide $400 in one-off support for Victorian School-aged students in 

Term 4 2024, for use on 2025 school costs.  It is important to ensure that your contact information is 

up to date at school so please complete the form.  Please see the attached information sheet for more 

information regarding the School Saving Bonus. 

 

Have a great weekend 

Sarah 






